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NOTICE TO THE BIDDERS 

11.06.2024  

Subject: Extension of Bid Submission date in respect of Notice for Disposal of Old UPS 

and Batteries Date: 29.05.2024. 

****************************************************************************************** 

The last date for submission of bid documents for “Notice for Disposal of Old UPS and 

Batteries” Date: 29.05.2024 which was scheduled on 18.06.2024 is hereby extended 

up to 20.06.2024 (4:00 P.M.). Bids will be opened on 20.06.2024 at 4:30 P.M. All other 

terms & conditions of the above bid document will remain unchanged. 

 

    (Assistant General Manager)  

            DIT, Head Office 
 


